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Vision Care Represented at ASCRS 2021
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Last week, the American Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgery (ASCRS) held its
2021 Annual Meeting.

During this conference, Dr. Lisa Park, Vice-Chair of Vision Care USA presented a Vision
Care update to the International Committee of the ASCRS Foundation, and spoke
about our virtual Phacoemulsification Training Course (PTC) and Ethiopia this year.
And Dr. Park represented Vision Care in an instructional course entitled “Volunteer Eye
Surgeons” along with other organizations including the Himalayan Cataract Project and
the Moran Eye Center.

Dr. Park also led an instructional course entitled “Curing World Blindness: Surgical
Missions During a Pandemic” highlighting Vision Care's activities and efforts during
the past year. Co-instructors included Dr. Geoff Tabin, founder of the Himalayan
Cataract Project and 2021 winner of the Chang Humanitarian Award, Dr. Susan
MacDonald, founder of EyeCorps, an NGO working in Tanzania, and Dr. Barbara Erny,
Medical Liaison for International Programs to the ASCRS Foundation.

Thank you Dr. Lisa Park for representing Vision Care at such a prestigious conference!
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